
Water is Life is a 100% non-profit fundraising campaign with the sole objective of funding water wells to directly benefit 

some of the world’s poorest people in rural Ethiopia. We build sustainable wells through our non-profit partner, A  

Glimmer of Hope (www.aglimmerofhope.org), a reputable charitable organization with more than 10 years of experience 

and thousands of successful water projects in Ethiopia. For more information, please go to www.wateril.org 

 

 

 

 

 

Bosse had a strong commitment to the people, and especially the 

children, in the poorest parts of Ethiopia. 

His 70th birthday campaign, together with Adolf Fredrik Girls’ Alumni 

Chorus ("The Ladies Choir"), collected over $10,000 for the 

construction of a pediatric ward at the Tercha Hospital in southern 

Ethiopia. The clinic is now complete and thousands of children have 

already received treatment. 

But Bosses involvement did not stop at that. Last year, he and his 

beloved "Ladies Choir" helped raise funds for a water project in 

northern Ethiopia that will soon be finished. 

The need for clean water is huge, especially during the severe drought 

that has hit Ethiopia recently. Clean drinking water can be a matter of 

survival for many in these areas and especially for the kids. 

Bosse is no longer among us, but we can continue to support the 

cause he was so passionate about. 100% of all funds donated will go 

to support a water project in the community of Gonok in northern 

Ethiopia. 

Thank you very much for your support, 

Ingrid, Matt, Lisa and Lars with families 


